
   November 29, 2016 
 
Dear All Saints Family: 
 
More people, who do not have a church home, attend worship on 
Christmas Eve than any other season of the year. Since we are not 
doing a mailing this year please invite your new neighbors, new 
classmates, new friends to join us for worship on Christmas Eve at 2, 3, 4, 
and 5 p.m.  
 
And while you are at it invite them to the Advent-Christmas Choir Concert 
this Sunday at 8, 9 and 10:15 and the Sunday School Christmas Program 

on December 11 at 9 and 10:15 a.m. (regular worship at 8 a.m.) 
 
Better yet, bring them to the next three worship services. 
 
See you Sunday, 
Pastor Eric 
 
Thanks to all who helped decorate the church last night!  
 
All Saints Advent Choir Concert  
The annual Advent-Christmas Choir Concert is this Sunday.  Come worship and enjoy music 
performed by the All Saints choirs at 8, 9 & 10:15 am. 
 
 
Women=s Outreach Bake Sale   
Women=s Outreach will hold their annual bake sale this Sunday, December 4. You can 
purchase the delicious homemade baked goods prepared by Women=s Outreach and members 
of the congregation. 
 
  
“Hope For the Holidays” Christmas Giving Program  
 Remember to bring in your wrapped and labeled gift by this Sunday, December 4. 
 
 
Sunday School Christmas Programs 
Sunday School Christmas Programs will be held at All Saints on Sunday, Dec.11. Grades 2-5 is 
at 9:00 a.m. Preschool-Grade 1 is at 10:15 a.m.  Refreshments will be served in the fellowship 
hall after each program. Can you provide 2 dozen cookies OR a pan of bars (already cut) OR 
some apple juice?  Sign-up at the Welcome Center. Bring your treats to the church kitchen on 
Dec. 11.  Thank you! 
 
 
Christmas Eve Candlelight Services at 2:00, 3:00, 4:00 & 5:00 pm  
We need volunteers for each Christmas Eve service: ushers, greeters and apple cider servers.  
Please sign up at the Welcome Center or online at http://signup.com/go/7nvSnh  
 
 
Opportunities to Serve 
Our monthly serving schedules are available online through Signup.com.  There you can 
volunteer to usher, read scripture lessons, assist with communion and serve fellowship.  Go to 
http://signup.com/go/7nvSnh to volunteer or see the calendars at the Welcome Center. 
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Financial Peace University - Registration Deadline January 1 
All Saints will host Dave Ramsey’s Financial Peace University. This class taught by Dave 
Ramsey on video and coordinated by Clinton Strobel will show you how to get rid of debt, 
manage your money, spend and save wisely, and much more! Classes will be held on Sundays 
from 10:15 am - 12:00 pm  Jan 15, 22, 29, Feb 5, 12, 19, 26, Mar 5 & 12. Cost is $103.00 per 
family. Register at the Welcome Center or contact Darcy at dgray@allsaintsnya.org.  For more 
information go to www.daveramsey.com/fpu 
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